
C^L il<s - 3-&-><^

Sayers, Margery

From: Joel hurewitz <joelhurewitz@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 1:48 PM

To: CouncilMail
Subject: CR144-2020 - Support with Technical Amendment

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if
you know the sender.]

Dear Council,

I would like to thank Deb Jung and the Administration for finally submitting the resolution to approve the fifth early
voting center at Wilde Lake High School. I also thank the Council for suspending the rules to allow for late-filing of the

resolution.

However, I believe that the resolution can be technically improved. I feel that Line 9 on page 1 should be clarified. It

implies that a county may have several additional early voting centers when only one additional center is authorized. I

think it would more accurately describe the State law if it read:

"WHEREAS, State Law allows that ONE additional voting eentefs-CENTER may be established if the"

Thanks,

Joel Hurewitz


